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Question Time 

Collegiate Connection no longer receives some of its grant funding that helped fund many 

students to take advantage of this solid program. The program brings students to campus, which 

is a tremendous opportunity to recruit students. The loss of these students cuts both the current 

education of these students as well as the opportunity to recruit these students. How many 

students were lost from these lost grants? Doesn’t this especially affect many of the general 

education-producing departments – COAS in particular? What are the administration’s plans to 

again fully fund Collegiate Connection in order to continue to bring a steady stream of students 

to campus? 
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